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Education Chair Report

An email blast went out to inform you of the potential classes that could be presented later this year. They were
as follows:

Course No. 200: Principles of Real Estate Negotiations
Course No. 901: Principles of Real Estate Engineering
Course No. 506: Advanced Business Relocation

However, since Course No. 200 is offered on line, it is better to offer Course No. 201 which is
Communications in Real Estate Acquisition. However, it is a 3 day course versus a 2 day course. |
recall 201 being a very good hands on class where we took a video of ourselves to help identify our
strengths and weaknesses. This is something we can decide now. (Take a vote)

Secondly, we can also present Course No. 900, which is Principles of Real Estate Engineering. This
class is required for the RWP curriculums. Attached is a list of the IRWA courses and the descriptions.
I have copies of curriculums too, however, these are specific to the courses that you already have, based
on your course history and the recommendations in the Credentialing Concierge. Let me know if you
need a copy of the curriculums.

Thirdly, after deliberation, it appears that Course number 213, Conflict Management would be the last best class
to present. When including, this class, chapter 37 has presented almost all the classes that are required for
RWA designations this year. If you have currently completed the requirements, you owe it to yourself to obtain
the designation. The only other requirement is either Course No 102, 103 or 104, and both 103, and 104 are
offer on line. They are very easy.

The IRWA credentialing concierge system can assist in making the determination of which certifications
you are eligible to obtain. You are still encouraged to investigate your courses history and act
accordingly. Please visit the site at your convenience and see where you stand. If the website hasn’t
changed, you can go to the Website, after your log in, click on Education, then Credentialing Concierge.

Respectfully submitted,
Sandra Rupert, Education Chair, Heather Donze, Education Vice Chair
Teresa McClure, President



